
Monthly STEM Challenge:  Sharing your Creativity 
 

 
Dear Aversboro Families: 
 
Each quarter Aversboro will feature a STEM Challenge for students 

and families.  We start our challenge season with a look at the 4C’s of Creativity, 
Collaboration, Critical Thinking and Communication. 
 

On Sept.13th,  Aversboro will celebrate “International Dot Day”, a global 
celebration of creativity, courage and collaboration.  The celebration was inspired by the 
book, “The Dot” by Peter Reynolds.  The Dot is the story of a caring teacher who dares 
a doubting student to trust in her own abilities by being brave enough to “make her 
mark”. What begins with a small dot on a piece of paper becomes a self discovery about 
creativity and courage. 
 

Students have already been stretching their minds and “making their mark” in art 
class.  We would like to take the challenge to the family!  

 

Challenge:   Make your mark as a family and create your dot! 
 

Directions:  
 ​On the back of this paper we have provided you with the space to create 
your family dot.  The canvas is blank, it is up to you to decide what to put in 
your dot.  
 
Constraints:   
You are limited only by the space, fill it up with pictures, colors, leaves, 
paint, you decide!  It’s your dot! 
 
Due date:   
Please turn in your dot to Mrs. Martin by 9/12/19.  Dots will be on display 
for our Parent Academy on Sept. 26th. 
 
We can’t wait to see your creativity!  Have fun making your mark! 



Make your mark here! Please be sure to include the following information: 
 
Student’s Name: __________________________________   Grade:____________ 
 
Any family member’s names you want posted with the Dot :__________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

 


